Holiday Open House

Dear Families,

Our Moffat Creek Open House will be held on Wednesday
December 18, 2013. The Open House will be from 1:00 until 2:50.
Some classes will be performing in the gym. During the
performance time, those classrooms will not be open.

All other classrooms will be open for visitation from 1:00-2:50.

The following classes will be performing in the gym from 1:00-
1:50:

All Kindergarten classes
All Grade One classes
Grade 2 (Mrs. Rodenburg)
Grade 2/3 (Ms. Vine)
Grade 3/4 (Mrs. Alkin)
Grade 3 (Mrs. McKenna)
Grade 4 (Ms. Roth)

Grade 8 (Mr. Ognibene)
Choirs

Parents are welcome to join their children in their classroom
following the performance. We look forward to seeing you at our
Open House on December 18™.

Happy Holidays!
The Moffat Creek Staff



